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Held in Vincentia High School Front Office Meeting Room  
Monday 27th March 2023  
Term 1 

Minutes: General Meeting of the Vincentia 
High School P&C Association 
For the Vincentia High School community  

Commenced: 6.30pm 
Attendees:  
Michelle Graham, Jodie Newman, 
Anna Butler, Mary Nelson, Daniel 
McConell, Matt Reeves, Nicole 
Higgins, Ruth Winfield. 

Apologies:  
Michelle Haynes-Armstrong 

   

Acknowledgement to Country –  

Approval of Minutes 

Motion to approve minutes from last meeting.  
Motion moved  - Jodie Newman     
Seconded – Anna Butler 

 
Principals Report – as attached by Ruth Winfield 

• Schools 30th Birthday being celebrated during Education 
Week – 31st July to 4th August. 

• During the meeting we revisited the idea of faculties filling 
in a request form and returning to Ruth to take to the VHS 
Budget & Finance committee. They would assess what is 
in the schools budget before the P&C so the P&C isn’t 
paying for something that can be covered by the school.  
Matt Reeves suggested having a P&C representative on the 
Budget & Finance committee, the rep would bring back to 
the P&C meeting the requests that weren’t covered by the 
schools budget. Ruth agreed, Jodie and Daniel offered to 
be the P&C rep and will discuss availability when the 
meeting date is given to the P&C by Ruth. 

 
SRC Report  As attached 

Treasurer’s Report  As attached 

Canteen Report  As attached 

Community Liaison Officer Report As attached 
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AGM & NEXT MEETING 
 TERM 2 – WEEK 4 - MONDAY 15TH MAY 2023 

From Minutes from last meeting 
• Canteen Mural Update:  Jaz Corr during the holidays finished 

the mural. All happy with the end result. 
• Support Bus Update:  Bus still hasn’t arrived, Ruth will keep 

P&C updated. 
• Gumbari Shed Update: Jodie still liasing with Ruth regarding 

this project. 

 
General Business 

• SRC Camp – The SRC would like to attend a camp to 
work on team work and collaboration. Considering early 
June 2023 at Stanwell Tops Conference Centre. Funds 
needed would be $3,000 for accommodation and activities; 
$4,140 for food. They would be looking to support approx. 
15-20 students to attend. Mary thought this was a great 
investment for P&C funds and so did the rest in 
attendance. The P&C agreed to $3,000 for the 
accommodation and activities and to review food costings 
at next months meeting when more options have been 
explored. Moved by Mary Nelson; Seconded by Anna 
Butler. 

• Anzac Day – P&C President has been invited to attend the 
Anzac Day ceremony at the school, Carly will be in 
attendance. 

• School Hoodies – Survey results attached. Nicole Higgins 
has been surveying students from Term 4 last year. Results 
have been collated and 75% of students have said they 
don’t like the current school uniform jumpers. Nicole is 
proposing a grey hoodie with the VHS logo on it. Supplier 
can supply a hoodie without drawstrings. SRC were 
supportive of the hoodie choice and Nicole was asking for 
the P&C to support the hoodie also. P&C were happy to 
support the new hoodie. Moved by Mary Nelson; 
Seconded by Carly Stevens.  

Meeting closed 8.40pm 
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